
 
INC. VILLAGE OF FARMINGDALE 

 
PUBLIC HEARING 

 
 

PLEASE BE ADVISED that a public hearing will be held electronically via 

Zoom on Monday, May 3, 2021 at 8:00 p.m., by the Board of Trustees of the 
Inc. Village of Farmingdale, 361 Main Street, Farmingdale, NY 11735, to 
consider the application of Ben Lomanto for a building permit for interior 

alterations to construct a 40 seat restaurant to be located at 342 Main Street, 
and also known as Section 49, Block 09701, Lot 533.  Pursuant to Article 

XVIII, Downtown Mixed Use (D-MU), §600-128-A-1 Special Use Permit required 
for an eating establishment with more than 12 seats. All parties in interest and 
citizens will be given an opportunity to be heard at such hearing. 

 
 

BY ORDER OF THE 
 

BOARD OF TRUSTEES 

 

BRIAN HARTY, ADMINISTRATOR 
VILLAGE CLERK/TREASURER 

 
DATED:  April 9, 2021 

 


